
Accessibility Statement

Conference for Women and Non-Binary
Doctoral Researchers in STEM

(WoNDRS 2024)

WoNDRS pledges to create an accessible, welcoming environment for all involved. Should you need

any of the provided resources in alternate forms, please contact us and we shall do our best to meet

your needs.

The event will be fully wheelchair accessible but please inform us so we can prepare the

entrance for the networking event accordingly. Both buildings that will be used have lifts and the

majority of rooms to be accessed are on the ground floor.

There is a designated quiet area, Lecture Theatre B in CTL, that will be signposted on the day.

If there is any information regarding our accessibility practices on this, or if you require any

assistance, please contact us through: WoNDRS_conference@proton.me
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